
Sabrina Conza <sabrina.conza@thefire.org>

Fwd: Status of Investigation of Complaints

From: Lynn Johnson <ljohnson2@linfield.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 6:18 PM
To: Reshmi Dutt-Ballerstadt
Subject: Status of Investigation of Complaints

Good afternoon, Reshmi

Thank you for your patience as we investigated the complaints filed against you of creating a
hostile work environment.

We have a system in place to evaluate complaints fairly and thoroughly. An outside investigator
investigated these complaints and found an interview with you will not be necessary. No further
action is required by you or the university and there were no findings.

Your cooperation has been appreciated.

Thank you,

Lynn M. Johnson
Director, Human Resources
Office of Human Resources
900 SE Baker Street
McMinnville, OR  97128-6894
P (503)883-2568  F (503)883-2644
Ljohnson2@linfield.edu




